
Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to ask that you take a few minutes to respond to a survey regarding the proposed 

4th grade 1:1 pilot project.  We are asking that you respond to this survey so that we can get 

everyone’s opinions on the project before going forward.  In addition, if you are a 4th grade 

parent, we are also asking your current intentions regarding partici-pation in the project, 

because that information will also help us in our decision-making. 

 

The following is the URL for the survey (copy and paste it into your browser): 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/W37L6WX 

 

The survey will be open until 8:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 7th, and we will appreciate it 

very much if you can take a few minutes to respond to it.  

 

If you are a 4th grade parent, a hard copy of this letter will be coming home to you with your child 

today, with a 4-digit number printed in the background.  You will need to enter that 4-digit 

number to access the 4th grade parent question on the survey.  This number was generated 

randomly, by our photocopy machine, and we will not know who received what number – its 

only purpose is to identify 4th grade responses.  We will have a few extra numbers available in 

case you lose the number on your letter – just call the office if you need another one that will 

work. 

 

In addition to the survey, I am also attaching to this email the revised draft of FAQs, which has 

been revised to reflect some questions and answers from last Wednesday’s meeting, including 

questions about the legality of this project, additional information about 4th grade, and various 

questions about apps. 

 

Thank you all for your thoughts, comments, and suggestions, and for participating in this survey. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Linda Murdock 

 

Linda A. Murdock, 

Principal 

Neary Elementary School 


